
UC Merced Library’s Response to the BSTF Task Force Report

The UC Merced librarians strongly support the progressive spirit expressed in the BSTF
Task Force Report. The University of California Libraries should take advantage of the
emphasis provided by the BSTF Report and see how far they can run with it. Now is not
the time for conservatism or timidity in thinking about how we can change academic
libraries for the better. 


